

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

6th September 2018

Signed:

Dear Parents, On Tuesday September 18, 2018 the Year 5 and 6 classes will be going on an excursion to Scitech in Perth. We will be departing school by bus at approximately 8:30am and will return by 3:00pm. All students will need to wear their sport uniform (yellow shirt Y5 and leavers shirt Y6) and will be required to bring their hats, recess and lunch along with a drink bottle. There will not be an opportunity to spend money so students do not need to bring any. If you are interested in being a parent helper on the excursion please indicate below. If we receive more parent help requests than we require, an even number from each class will be randomly selected to attend. Please sign the permission slip below and return to school by Thursday 13th of September (Week 9). Kind regards, Miss Kate Vidulich and Miss Tori Johnson Year 5 and Year 6 Teachers Year 5/6 Excursion to Scitech give permission for my child /children to travel by bus to attend Scitech in Perth on Tuesday the 18th of September 2018. In case of an emergency, I give the school permission for my child/ children to travel by ambulance and/ or car to seek medical assistance. Child/ren Attending: _____

Parent Name

I am interested in being a parent helper during the excursion.

Contact number: _____